Town of Hammond Planning Meeting June 7th, 2021
Meeting called to order at 7:30 pm by Paul Hueg.

Planning Commission, member Nick Weidling, absent. Guests in attendance, Patrick Martin, Bob Aune
and Paulette Anderson.

Approval of agenda, Miller/Hawkins.

Minutes from May 3rd, 2021 reviewed and approved, Miller/Olson.

No requests this month from public to review.

Open Business from Floor and the Planning Commission & Chairman Report and Discussion.

No open business from Floor.

Patrick Martin held a training session for operation of the Audio-Visual System installed at the Town
Hall. Discussed the features and benefits and use of for meetings.

At county meeting Paul discussed Drainage easements and meeting with Tamera Traxler on stormwater
overlays. Paul spoke to county about Engineering services, county uses flat rate fee schedule. Paul will
contact Steven’s with further questions.

Paul reported on parking lot expansion for ball fields.

Paul reported Walhquist bridge application made top 30 which will allow it to be fast tracked.

Next meeting tentatively will be Monday July 5th, 2021. If no public requests meeting may be cancelled.

Meeting adjourned 9:28 pm, Miller/Hawkins.

Submitted 06/10/2021 Greg Olson, Planning Secretary



